HAWAIIAN VILLAGE

Watercraft re-entry process

If the watercraft has been removed from the lake and is intent on returning the following steps must be
followed to ensure elimination of any Aquatic hitchhikers. A checklist can be acquired so that all owners
can be aware of what is being looked for.

¢ Upon return the boat must be washed at a car wash or facility that is not on
site at HVLA

e A board member or representative must be contacted to inspect your craft
and start the clock on quarantine. This will be a min of 5 days depending on
the findings of the inspection.

¢ Please let the board member or representative know what lake your
watercraft was in so it may be checked to see if there has been a reported
contamination.

« Upon satisfaction of requirements the craft will be allowed back onto the
lake.

If your craft was out for service please have a signed slip from your mechanic stating that it was not
introduced to another body of water and it can be reintroduced to the lake with out the quarantine
period,

All outside contractors and service craft must have an inspection and or a certificate of a steam power
wash to gain access to the lake. Please make sure they are aware of these requirements when
scheduling maintenance and repairs. A board member or representative will be happy to answer any
questions they have.

We appreciate your caoperation in keeping our lake a viable and safe home for our families



